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interest in the Holy Spirit. Many are beginning to realize that the Spirit is not a junior member of the Trinity, tame
and shy. Poured Out explains why the church limited the Spirit for so long and how you can come to know the Spirit
better and more fully. To become fruitful again—to move beyond apathy, defeat, and despair—you need to discover a
deeper experience of life with God. A key in this recovery is the realization that the Spirit is God's primary
missionary who can empower and guide you in God's work in today's world.
Paul and the New Perspective Seyoon Kim 2002 Critical studies of the two 'test cases' for James D.G. Dunn's 'New
Perspective on Paul, ' Paul's Damascus experience and Gal 3:10-14, reaffirm the Reformation interpretation of Paul's
doctrine of justification and confirm that Paul obtained that doctrine from his Damascus experience. The discovery that
Isaiah 42 influenced Paul's interpretation of his apostolic call helps explain how Paul developed his antithesis
between the Spirit and the flesh/law and why he insists on the impossibility of justification by works of the law.
Contrary to the assumption of the 'New Perspective School', Seyoon Kim's studies issue a call to take Paul seriously as
an important witness to his contemporary Judaism. The distinctive Pauline doctrine of Christ as the Image of God and as
the Last Adam is revisited in the light of the growing interest in the apocalyptic-mystical background of Paul. The
author also explicates how Paul uses the Jesus tradition in the light of the Damascus experience to develop his
christology and soteriology. So, while reaffirming the significance of the Damascus event, Seyoon Kim now appreciates
the Jesus tradition as equally important for the origin of Paul's gospel. Thus, the overall thesis of the book is that
Paul's gospel is a child born of two parents, the Damascus revelation and the Jesus tradition
From Pentecost to the Triune God Steven M. Studebaker 2012-12-19 In From Pentecost to the Triune God Steven Studebaker
puts forth a provocative Pentecostal Trinitarian theology, arguing that the Holy Spirit completes the fellowship of the
triune God and therefore shapes the identities of the Father and the Son. The Holy Spirit, Studebaker maintains, is not
simply a passive end-product of a procession from the Father and Son but, rather, a dynamic person who plays an active
role in the Trinity and a constitutional, consummational role in the history of redemption. In the course of his study,
Studebaker shows the theological yield of the Pentecostal experience of the Holy Spirit and uncovers the biblical
narratives of the Spirit from creation to Pentecost. A constructive and ecumenical contribution to Trinitarian
theology, From Pentecost to the Triune God also engages major historical and contemporary figures such as Augustine,
the Cappadocians, Weinandy, and Zizioulas, as well as representatives from the evangelical and charismatic traditions.
Finally, Studebaker applies his Pentecostal Trinitarian theology to the theology of religions and creation care,
proposing that Christians embrace an inclusive posture toward people of other religious traditions and have an earth
orientation that sees creation care as Christian formation.
God Without a Face? Najeeb Awad 2011 Pt. 1. The twofold distortion of modern pneumatology. The Holy Spirit and the
problem of pneumatic-monism -- The Holy Spirit and the problem of pneumatic-jesuology -- Pt. 2. The Holy Spirit in the
theology of the Church Fathers. The Holy Spirit and the doctrine of the Trinity -- The subordination of the Holy Spirit
in Trinitarian theology -- Pt. 3. 'Person' theology, and the person of the Spirit. Theological trends in the concept of
person in the doctrine of God -- The defence of person and the relationship concept -- The hypostasis of the Holy
Spirit : toward a pneumatological extension of the case -- Pt. 4. The scriptural attestation to the hypostasis of the
Spirit. The reciprocal koinonia of the Spirit and the Father -- The reciprocal koinonia between the Spirit and the Son
-- The eschatological Spirit and the community of the Son -- Conclusion: The perichoretic godhead and the Holy Spirit.
Gospel and Spirit Gordon D. Fee 1991-10-01 For those who believe the Scriptures are the inspired word of God with a
message relevant for living today, nothing is more crucial than understanding sound principles of interpretation.
Disagreement arises when people and groups differ over how one gets at that message and what that message is. In this
collection of essays and lectures, Dr. Gordon Fee offers hermeneutical insights that will more effectively allow the
New Testament to speak on its own terms to our situation today. This is not a collection of subjective, theoretical
essays on the science of interpretation; rather, these essays target issues of practical--and sometimes critical-concern to Evangelicals, Pentecostals, and anyone interested in letting the Bible speak to today's situation. Fee
brings to the task what he himself advocates: common sense and dedication to Scripture. Readers already familiar with
some of these essays, like "Hermeneutics and Common Sense: An Exploratory Essay on the Hermeneutics of the Epistles,"
will welcome its reappearance. Others will appreciate the challenge of essays such as "The Great Watershed-Intentionality and Particularity/Eternality: 1 Timothy 2:8-15 as a Test Case"--an essay defending the role of women in
ministry--or "Hermeneutics and Historical Precedent--A Major Issue in Pentecostal Hermeneutics." Anyone wanting to
wrestle with key issues in New Testament interpretation will want to read this book.
The Center is Jesus Christ Himself Andrew Meszaros 2021-04-02 The polarization in the Church today can be traced back
to a more fundamental crisis in theology, one which has failed to connect our mundane experiences and the mysteries of
the Christian faith with the person of Jesus Christ. Ecclesial discourse on the so-called ‘hot- button issues’ of the
day too often take place without considering the foundation and goal of the Church. And this is unfortunately due to a
similar tendency in the academic theology that informs that ecclesial discourse. In short, much of post-conciliar
Catholic theology is adrift, floating aimlessly away from the center of the Christian faith, who is Christ. The Center
is Jesus Christ Himself is a collection of essays which anchor theological reflection in Jesus Christ. These diverse
essays share a unified focal point, but engage with a variety of theological subdisciplines (e.g., dogmatic, moral,
Biblical, etc.), areas (e.g., Christology, Pneumatology, missiology, etc.), and periods (e.g., patristic, medieval, and
modern). Given the different combinations of sub-disciplines, areas, and periods, theology is susceptible to
fragmentation when it is not held together by some principle of unity. A theology in which the person of Jesus Christ
serves as that principle of unity is a Christocentric theology. Together, the essays illustrate not only what
Christocentric theology looks like, but also what the consequences are when Christ is dislodged from the center,
whether by a conspicuous silence on, or by a relativization of, his unique salvific mission. The volume is published in
honor of Emeritus Professor of Systematic Theology at Boston College, Rev. Dr. Robert P. Imbelli, who dedicated his
teaching and writing to bringing Christ back to the center of Catholic theological discourse.
Sculptor Spirit Leopoldo A. Sánchez M. 2019-02-05 Like the work of an artist who molds a lump of clay, the Spirit's
sanctifying work lies in shaping people into the image of Christ. Avoiding either a "Spirit-only" or a "Spirit-void"
theology, Leopoldo Sánchez carefully crafts a Spirit Christology, which considers the role of God's Spirit in the life
and mission of Jesus and leads to five distinct models of sanctification that can help Christians discern how the
Spirit is at work in our lives.
Acts 29 Brian Jacobs 2016-03-11 As long as people have heard the name of Jesus and believed his teachings, the Holy
Spirit has been at work in the hearts and minds of people. If you have heard the good news about his life, death,
resurrection, and the gift of the Holy Spirit, you are part of the continued work of Jesus Christ in the earth. This
book has been written for those who desire to better understand the role of the Holy Spirit in the life of the
Christian. The book of Acts contains more than a historical record of the early followers of Jesus; it contains the
last words and instructions of Jesus to his closest followers before his ascension into heaven. As his last words,
Jesus made a clear emphasis on the power and indwelling of the Holy Spirit upon which generations of his disciples
would depend on. The central focus of this book is the nature and power of the Holy Spirit within and among his
followers. In the end, the proof of Acts 29 is found in our living! In a variety of ways, the truth continues to
provide an unmistakable bond between each generation of Jesuss disciples. The message Jesus spoke directly to his
disciples in the beginnings of Lukes historical record continues to be boldly lived out by millions of believers today.
Jesuss mandate to believe and be saved and then to be baptized in the Holy Spirit is still relevant for us today.
Theology of the Spirit in Doctrine and Demonstration Teresa Chai 2015-01-09 This book is a festschrift--a book of
essays in honor of noted Pentecostal scholars Wonsuk and Julie Ma, The list of scholars below, representing a broad
array of nationalities and academic disciplines, have followed the theme of A Theology of The Spirit in contributing
articles within areas of their particular interest and expertise: Allan Anderson, J. Kwabena Asamoah-Gyadu, R.G. dela
Cruz, Rose Engcoy, Harold D. Hunter, Dave Johnson, Veli-Matti Karkkainen, Kirsteen Kim, Robert Menzies, Ekputra
Tupamahu and Amos Yong.In short, the scope of the book is universal in describing the person and work of the Holy
Spirit through a number of the various strands of the Pentecostal and Charismatic movements in the world today.
God the Spirit Beth Felker Jones 2014-01-21 Who is the mysterious Holy Spirit, and why does it matter for the Christian
life? How do we know when the Spirit is working? This book introduces the doctrine of the Holy Spirit in the Wesleyan
theological tradition and within the greater church. It covers key biblical bases for thinking about the Spirit, and it
seeks to inspire confidence in the Spirit's power.
The Pauline Metaphors of the Holy Spirit Erik Konsmo 2010 In the Pauline literature of the New Testament, the
characteristics of the Spirit and Christian life are described through the use of metaphor. An interpreter of Paul must
understand his metaphors in order to arrive at a complete understanding of the Pauline pneumatological perspective.
Thus, The Pauline Metaphors of the Holy Spirit examines how the Pauline Spirit metaphors express the intangible
Spirit's tangible presence in the life of the Christian. Rhetoricians prior to and contemporary with Paul discussed the
appropriate usage of metaphor. Aristotle's thoughts provided the foundation from which these rhetoricians framed their
arguments. In this context, The Pauline Metaphors surveys the use of metaphor in the Greco-Roman world during the NT
period and also studies modern approaches to metaphor. The modern linguistic theories of substitution, comparison, and
verbal opposition are offered as representative examples, as well as the conceptual theories of interaction, cognitivelinguistic, and the approach of Zoltán Kövecses. In examining these metaphors, it is important to understand their
systematic and coherent attributes. These can be divided into structural, orientational, and ontological
characteristics, which are rooted in the conceptual approach of metaphor asserted by George Lakoff and Mark Johnson.
This book evaluates these characteristics against each of the Pauline Spirit-metaphors.
The Spirit-Filled Church Terry Virgo 2011 Through the history of God's people, the constant element has been the
manifest presence of the Almighty. Baptism in the Holy Spirit galvanized the young church, equipping and empowering the
believers for action, particularly for proclamation. This transformative experience boosted courage, fostered fluency,
and granted insights to ordinary men and women--and still does today. The Spirit gives particular gifts. Terry
clarifies the distinction between pastors, apostles, and prophets. Every fellowship needs a pastor, someone who can
keep the flock close to the Shepherd Himself. Beyond that there is the role of the apostle, whose calling is to act as
the master builder. But we are all called to be a prophetic people, able to speak God's word into the current
situation, bringing direction, comfort, solutions, and action. This warm and loving description of the work of the
Spirit is a delightful articulation of the passion that has driven Terry's life and ministry.
Knowing Christ in the Challenge of Heresy Steven Tsoukalas 2022-06-02 The Most Holy Trinity—Father, Son, and Holy
Spirit—uses heresy. On the surface, this is a frightening statement. But through the challenge of Christological
heresies, the early church was moved to the task of articulating the faith once for all handed down to the saints. As a
result of these heresies, the church realized that it had to lay out biblically, with nuance and precision, who Christ
is. This nuance and precision was geared toward answering these heresies with “no,” and resulted in the saints through
the ages knowing Jesus better. As it was then, so it is now. The church today, in sync with the Scripture and the
apostolic tradition founded upon Jesus, needs in part to articulate biblical Christology in a way that specifically
addresses modern-day heresies so that we may know Christ better, more deeply. In Knowing Christ in the Challenge of
Heresy, Steven Tsoukalas lays out several modern-day heretical Christologies and answers them biblically with nuance
and precision. Readers will not only find a documented cataloguing of specific heresies, but also chapters on
Christology found in books of the Bible.
Paul, the Spirit, and the People of God Gordon D. Fee 1994-09-01 "In Paul, the Spirit, and the People of God,
Pentecostal scholar Gordon Fee has redefined the terms of the discussion about the Holy Spirit in a way that transcends
today's paradigm of 'charismatic' or 'noncharismatic' orientation. His words are a strong reminder of what God, through
his Holy Spirit, intends the church to be. . . . His work is an attempt to point us back to the Bible and reinvigorate
our own vision of how the Spirit mobilizes the community of believers in the local church."--Wendy Murray, author;
former senior writer, Christianity Today "Gordon Fee, one of our truly master exegetes, has put steel and sinew into
the words Spirit, spirit, and spiritual--words that have become flabby through subjectivizing indulgence and lack of
exegetical exercise. His accurate, fresh, and passionate recovery of the place and meaning of Spirit in Paul and for us
Christians is a provocative stimulus and reliable guide to the recovery of the experienced presence of God in our
lives. For those of us who want to live in continuity with all that has been revealed in Jesus and given in the Spirit,
this is an eminently practical book."--Eugene H. Peterson, professor emeritus of spiritual theology, Regent College
"Gordon Fee is one of the finest Bible expositors I have known. Whenever he speaks and writes, I listen, and recommend
you do the same."--Chuck Colson, founder, Prison Fellowship Ministries
The Eyes of Faith Ormond Rush 2009 Winner of the 2010 Lynlea Rodger Australia Theological Form (ATF) Press Theological
Book Prize The Eyes of Faith presents a systematic theology of the sense of the faithful (sensus fidelium) and shows
the fundamental and necessary interrelationship between sensus fidelium, tradition, Scripture, theology, and the
magisterium. Ormond Rush provides fresh perspectives on a number of issues. He proposes that tradition and Scripture
are the products of the sensus fidelium and that the inspiration of Scripture is best understood in terms of the Holy

Unbelievable Malcolm Duncan 2014-03-21 Christians face a tough task. In a world without consensus, all truth claims are
regarded dubiously. The Gospel does not change, but what aspects should be highlighted in our rapidly changing culture?
How do we speak into the culture, instead of just mirroring that culture? Malcolm Duncan constructs his case around the
core statements of the Apostles' Creed. If we believe in as God as Creator, what does that mean about our treatment of
His creation? If we accept Christ as Saviour and Lord, in what sense are we rescued, redeemed, remade? If we accept the
Holy Spirit as Guide, where are we going and what are we here for? We face an unbelievable task: playing our part in
the world's regeneration. But God has confidence in us. If we can be confident of what He has done for us, then we can
also be confident of what He wants to do through us.
Andrea Carter and the Family Secret Susan K. Marlow 2008 Even after dealing with escaped convicts and wild horses, Andi
isn't prepared for her latest surprise: a sister she never knew she had.
The Testimony of the Spirit R. Douglas Geivett 2017 The theme of the testimony of the Spirit of God is found in various
Biblical writings, but it has received inadequate attention in recent theology, Biblical studies, and the philosophy of
religion. This book corrects that inadequacy from an interdisciplinary perspective, including theology, Biblical
studies, philosophy of religion, ethics, psychology, aesthetics, and apologetics. The book includes previously
unpublished work on the topic of the testimony of the Spirit in connection with: its role in Biblical literature, an
ontology of the Spirit, conscience and the voice of God, moral knowledge, religious diversity and spiritual testimony,
psychology and neuroscience, community and language, art and beauty, desire and gender, apologetics, and the church and
discernment. The book includes a General Introduction that identifies some key theological and philosophical topics
that bear on the topic of the testimony of the Spirit, and it concludes with a bibliography on the testimony of the
Spirit. The book pursues its topics in a manner accessible to a wide range of readers from various disciplines,
including college students, educated non-academics, and researchers.
What in the World is God Doing? Lee E. Snook 1998-12-01 Snook's engages the reader into a constructive re-imagining of
the Spirit in the forms of secular power.
Philippians Gordon D. Fee 2010-05-05 In Philippi, Paul addressed a congregation whose private struggles were compounded
by opposition and suffering from without. Paul's strategy was to write them a letter of friendship and moral
exhortation, reminding them of their "partnership in the gospel," their mutual suffering for the cause of Christ and
their need to "stand firm in one spirit." His approach and counsel can serve us well today. In this warm study of
Philippians, readers will find what it meant for its original hearers as well as what the letter means to us today.
Pastors with a passion for sound exposition and scholars with a heart for pastoral leadership have joined forces to
produce this readable and reliable commentary series. Each volume, informed by the best of up-to-date evangelical
scholarship, presents passage-by-passage commentary based on the NIV translation along with background information on
the text and its theological themes. Preachers, teachers, students and others who want to dig deep into the heart of
the New Testament will find these to be indispensable companions.
The Spirit-Filled Church Terry Virgo 2011-05-20 A lucid account of the function of the Spirit in the growth of the
church. Through the history of God's people the constant element has been the presence of the Almighty. The baptism in
the Holy Spirit, which so galvanized the young church, equipped and empowered the believers, boosting courage,
fostering fluency and granting insights to ordinary men and women. Terry Virgo was baptized in the Holy Spirit as a
young believer, and delighted in the experience. 'As we began to welcome the presence of the Holy Spirit, our church
life was transformed,' he explains. 'The presence of the Holy Spirit changed everything.' As the Spirit moves, so there
are healings, often dramatic. But there is more: a discovery of God's grace. As people discover grace for themselves a
far more profound healing takes place, leading first to worship, then a recognition that we are a prophetic people.
The Mustard Seed Counseling Ibrahim Youssef Ph.D. 2020-10-18 “Mustard Seed Counselling” is a systemic appraisal of
biblical counselling; the author’s easy style of writing is encouraging to those who feel a calling to counsel. Many
people within the church are hurting and they are trying to make sense of what is happening to them. The answer is
biblical counselling, working with the Holy Spirit to bring wholeness. The work, “Mustard Seed Counselling,” will
encourage those who feel the call to counsel and have a desire to study and check their relationship with God.
When You Come Together Amy S. Anderson 2011-04-01 WHEN YOU COME TOGETHER brings us back to primitive theological truths
such as the church as family, the body with its interconnected parts and the presence of the Holy Spirit, Who delights
to reveal God's heart and mind to His gathered people. Amy Anderson contends that belonging to God's people should
involve us all in something less like a music concert and more like a jazz session--with every person participating as
an essential instrument, following a common thread while also expecting the Holy Spirit to weave new themes into the
established patterns. Anderson provides a nitty-gritty guide to both why and how we can ditch the concert paradigm and
instead learn to gather alertly in God's presence, allowing Him to speak in our midst and turn our lives upside-down.
The Holy Spirit -- In Biblical Teaching, Through the Centuries, and Today Anthony C. Thiselton 2013-06 The book is
divided into three parts. Part One provides a thematic analysis and exegetical commentary on all the relevant biblical
and cognate literature, including Josephus, Philo and the Mishnah. Part Two investigates the thinking of key Christian
theologians on the Holy Spirit, from the Apostolic Fathers to eighteenth century authors such as John Wesley and
Jonathan Edwards. Part Three examines more recent writings on the Spirit, from the nineteenth century onwards,
including major systematic theologians such as Schleiermacher, Barth and Moltmann, as well as biblical scholars such as
James D G Dunn, Gordon Fee and Gerd Theissen. Thiselton concludes the entire study by identifying seven fundamental
themes, and calling for greater dialogue between mainstream scholarship and contemporary leaders of the Pentecostal and
Renewal movements.
The Anointing and You David Walters 1996-11 Charismatic evangelist David Walters discusses the anointing of the Holy
Spirit in the life of the individual Christian and of the church at large.
God's Empowering Presence Gordon D. Fee 1994 God's Empowering Presence is the most comprehensive and insightful work in
print on the life and work of the Holy Spirit as reflected in the writings of the Apostle Paul. Dr. Fee combines his
acknowledged skill as a text critic and exegete with his vibrant spirituality to give us access to God's living
presence in the Church.
The Holy Spirit in Mission Gary Tyra 2011-11-10 The church has been called to participate in God's mission in the
world. But without a robust, biblical sense of the Spirit's action, how can we be sure we're fulfilling that call? Gary
Tyra employs a biblical theology of the Holy Spirit to deepen and inform our understanding of life as the church, the
people of God. Since the church's mission to and into the world is both evangelistic and prophetic, the task calls for
the working of the Spirit in our preaching, proclamation and service. Tyra brings together both charismatic and
evangelical emphases resulting in a theological and practical synthesis that is richer than when either is taken
separately.
Embracing the Other Grace Ji-Sun Kim 2015 We live in a time of great racial strife and global conflict. How do we work
toward healing, reconciliation, and justice among all people, regardless of race or gender? InEmbracing the Other Grace
Ji-Sun Kim argues that it is possible only through Gods Spirit. Working from a feminist Asian perspective, Kim develops
a new constructive lobal pneumatology that works toward gender and racial-ethnic justice. Drawing on the concept of
spiritbreath in Asian and indigenous cultures, she reimagines the divine as Spirit God who is restoring shalom in the
world. This Spirit God concept, Kim says, provides a holistic understanding of both God and humans that extends beyond
skin color, culture, religion, or power within society. Through the power of Spirit God our brokenness is healed and we
can truly love and embrace the other.
The First Epistle to the Corinthians, Revised Edition Gordon D. Fee 2014-12 This landmark commentary, originally
published in 1987, has been lauded as the best study available of Paul's theologically rich first letter to the
Corinthians. Writing primarily for pastors, teachers, and students, Gordon Fee offers a readable exposition of 1
Corinthians that clearly describes the meaning of Paul's ideas and their larger theological relevance. Fee's revised
edition is based on the improved, updated (2011) edition of the NIV, and it takes into account the considerable
scholarship on 1 Corinthians over the past twenty-five years. Fee has also eliminated "chapter and verse" language -totally foreign to Paul's first-century letter -- relegating the necessary numbers for "finding things" to parentheses.
The Doctrine of the Holy Spirit in the Major Reformed Confessions and Catechisms of the Sixteenth and Seventeenth
Centuries Yuzo Adhinarta 2012-06-14 With the rise of Pentecostalism in the early twentieth century and growth in the
charismatic movement since, a resurgence of interest in the Holy Spirit and Christian spirituality in both theology and
the church’s life has become evident. Along with increased interest in the doctrine of the Holy Spirit, there are
criticisms of the treatment of the doctrine in church history for having neglected the Holy Spirit in both theology and
the church’s life. Critical studies of the treatments of the doctrine of the Holy Spirit in church history have been
laboriously conducted. However, there have not been many studies on the doctrine of the Holy Spirit in Reformed
orthodoxy, particularly in its confessional standards. Recognizing the gap in the history of scholarship, this work
explores and provides a systematic account of the person and some aspects of the work of the Holy Spirit as presented
in the major Reformed confessions and catechisms of the sixteenth and seventeenth centuries. Attention is particularly
given to those aspects of the work of the Holy Spirit that have not been greatly explored but are pertinent to
contemporary discussions.
Father, Son, and the Other One Jeff Kennedy 2014 Reveals how to access the power of the Holy Spirit and embrace the
mystery of God's presence in order to live out an authentic Christian faith, and discusses why the Spirit has been
marginalized in American Christianity.
Dismantling the Dualisms for American Pentecostal Women in Ministry Lisa Stephenson 2011-09-30 This book analyzes the
historical and theological factors resulting in the present situation among American Pentecostal women in ministry, and
proposes a Feminist-Pneumatological anthropology and ecclesiology that address the problematic dualisms that have
perpetuated Pentecostal women’s ecclesial restrictions.
A House Esteemed: Building Esteem for God, for Ourselves and for the Church DR. JOHN R. LEWIS PHD LCSW CADC SAP SAE
2017-02-09 "What is refreshing about Mr. Lewis' practical work is not only that it combines sociological theory with
biblical theology, but that it comes from the pen of a practitioner who speaks from experience in dealing with people
in need of esteem. He challenges the popular assumptions that only modern sociological theory can give definition and
solution in the issue of esteem. He suggests that the issue of esteem cannot be separated from the problem of sin in
human nature. Mr. Lewis argues clearly that Christian faith restores esteem, and this is not merely self-esteem! That
is, the call to Christian conversion points beyond individualistic esteem to esteeming God, the world and His entire
creation. Self-esteem flows from this broader biblical view of esteem." Isaac J. Canales, Ph.D. Senior Pastor, Mission
Eben-Eser Family Church Carson, California. "A House Esteemed is a rare integration of evangelical Christian outreach,
combined with social and behavioral research... that proposes creative and effective adult Christian education
programs...that should be widely applied in Evangelical denominations." Hobart A. Burch, Ph. D. Professor, School of
Social Work, University of Nebraska at Omaha "I see in A House of Esteemed the potential to be an invaluable aid to the
minister, teacher and student alike, in their pursuit of knowledge and clarity concerning some of the traditional
beliefs and teachings that have helped to turn our 'Religious World' into a Battleground'." Rev. Mrs. Anna M. Young,
D.D. Pastor Emeritus, Pasadena Church of God, Pasadena, CA
A Shorter Guide to the Holy Spirit Anthony C. Thiselton 2016 Anthony Thiselton's scholarly book The Holy Spirit -- In
Biblical Teaching, through the Centuries, and Today was published to wide acclaim in 2013 and received a 2014
Christianity Today Book Award. This shorter volume makes Thiselton's vast biblical-theological knowledge and brilliant
insight more accessible to more readers.
Inhabiting the Cruciform God Michael J. Gorman 2009-04-03 This richly synthetic reading of Paul offers a compelling
argument that the heart of Paul s soteriology lies in theosis the incorporation of God s people into the life and
character of the God revealed in the cross. Michael Gorman deftly integrates the results of recent debates about
Pauline theology into a powerful constructive account that overcomes unfruitful dichotomies and transcends recent
controversies between the New Perspective on Paul and its traditionalist critics. Gorman s important book points the
way forward for understanding the nonviolent, world-transforming character of Paul s gospel. Richard B. Hays / Duke
Divinity School / Provides an important corrective to segmentalized approaches to Paul. Michael Gorman lucidly connects
justification to spiritual transformation. Faith, love, and action come together as theosis the taking on of the
character of Christ and, so, of God. Though constantly in conversation with other scholars, Gorman has a refreshingly
original approach, illuminating the lively theology of Paul. Inhabiting the Cruciform God clearly advances the field of
Pauline studies. Stephen Finlan / Fordham University / In this pioneering work Michael Gorman offers a fresh way to
view Paul s understanding of justification and holiness. Cutting a new path through old territory, Gorman leads us to a
vision of holiness and justification rooted in the transforming power of nonviolence and the cross. His work will
provide pastors with new insights for preaching and scholars with new ways to address old questions. Frank J. Matera /
Catholic University of America
Poured Out Leonard Allen 2018-05-02 The Holy Spirit Cannot Be Contained. After centuries of neglect, there is a renewed
gods-empowering-presence-the-holy-spirit-gordon-d-fee
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Spirit working through the sensus fidelium. In addressing the role of the sensus fidei in the lives of individual
believers, the book provides a unique approach to the way Christians make sense of their faith within the diverse
contexts of daily life. It shows how the imaginative capacity of the sensus fidei forms a foundational notion for
understanding the diversity of spiritualities, inculturations, and contextualizations of the Gospel in the history of
the church up to the present. This ecclesial activity of interpreting the Christ event through the sensus fidelium
enables the church to proclaim the Gospel in new times and cultures throughout history. The Eyes of Faith proposes
that, for an effective teaching of the faith to contemporary Christians, the distinctive roles of the magisterium and
of theology must be conceived primarily in terms of, and in relationship to, the ecclesial Spirit-given capacity of the
sensus fidelium. ABOUT THE AUTHOR: Ormond Rush is lecturer of theology and former president of St. Paul's Theological
College in Banyo, Australia, and is president of the Australian Catholic Theological Association. He is the author of
Still Interpreting Vatican II: Some Hermeneutical Principles and The Reception of Doctrine: An Appropriation of Hans
Robert Jauss' Reception Aesthetics and Literary Hermeneutics. PRAISE FOR THE BOOK: "In addition to its internal
argumentation, the book's extensive footnotes, Scriptural references, and Church documents will make it a tremendously
valuable tool for advanced researchers in several theological areas, including pneumatology, ecclesiology, Scripture
studies, and hemeneutics. . . . Highly recommended." -- C. A. Montevecchio, Choice "Some works of scholarship stand
out, providing a point of reference and showing the way forward. Orm Rush's study is in this class, and it is not
surprising that its first release by CUA Press is a splendid hardback volume. This work makes a significant
contribution to Catholic Theology." -- Rev. John Thornhill SM, The Australasian Catholic Record "Rush provides a
theologically perceptive panorama of the sensus fidelium at work in the church under the guidance of the Holy Spirit.
In addition to offering numerous insights--usually beneficial and sometimes provocative--Rush's study is
extraordinarily well-researched. . . . [T]his volume is an outstandingly creative and comprehensive theological study
of the grace of the Holy Spirit acting through the sensus fidelium in the reception of revelation in the church."--John
Ford C.S.C., Theological Studies "Rush has here provided us with a sophisticated study of theological hermeneutics, as
well as a foundational work in ecclesiology."--Lawrence S. Cunningham, Commonweal "This detailed and well-argued book
explores the phenomenon of reception in both the Bible and in contemporary Roman Catholic tradition. . . . An
insightful study for those interested in the newest wave of Roman Catholic dogmatic theology, which tends to draw
deeply from biblical sources as well as Vatican teaching, this book genuinely advances discussions of the doctrine of
reception." --Aaron Klink, Religious Studies Review
Systematic Theology Anthony C. Thiselton 2015-10-21 In this concise, one-volume systematic theology, celebrated scholar
Anthony Thiselton comprehensively covers the spectrum of Christian doctrine with an eye to practical application for
Christian discipleship. Written with students and busy ministers in mind, this book is readable and accessible,
comprising fifteen chapters of relatively equal length, with each chapter containing five evenly balanced subsections
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for teaching and learning convenience. Rather than setting out an abstract system, Thiselton explores theology as a
living, organic whole. The book thus includes biblical foundations, historical thought, contemporary writers, and
practical implications. Expertly incorporating biblical exegesis, philosophy, conceptual grammar, and hermeneutics,
this work is the most succinct multidisciplinary systematic theology available.
Practicing the Ordinary Supernatural Presence of God John Jefferson Davis 2021-09-30 Growing in our ability to have a
conscious awareness of God’s presence with us in the midst of our busy and over-stimulated world is a key to our
spiritual health and emotional well-being. Practicing the Ordinary Supernatural Presence of God helps us to do exactly
that—by enriching our devotional lives with a richer and deeper biblical theology based on key biblical texts such as
Acts 2, John 17, and Matthew 28, and crucial biblical doctrines such as the Trinity, Union with Christ, and the Holy
Spirit.
Virtue and the Voice of God Daniel J. Treier 2006 Theology has its deepest roots as a course of study that leads to
wisdom. Yet with the growth of the academy it began to be sidetracked into a fixation with the predictable results of
science. In this illuminating study, Daniel Treier retrieves this older, deeper understanding and connects wisdom in
theological education to the theological interpretation of scripture, giving rise to a renewed understanding to the
role of virtue. Engaging in dialogue with a number of prominent proponents of theological interpretation of scripture,
Treier builds on a biblical theology of wisdom that involves daily lives of all God's people. Ultimately, Treier
connects educational discussions of theology and hermeneutical discussions through a Trinitarian understanding of
wisdom. As a result, the increasingly diverse forms and social locations of theology can be integrated into the
mainstream of theological reflection. Filled with interdisciplinary wisdom, Virtue and the Voice of God is a timely
recovery of the essential conversation between theological education, virtue and the interpretation of scripture.
Pneumanaut Eric Keck
The Holy Spirit and Christian Ethics in the Theology of Klaus Bockmuehl Annette M. Glaw 2014-02-07 Klaus Bockmuehl
(1931-1989), former Professor for Systematic Theology at Regent College, Vancouver, published outstanding theological
ethical works. The questions that Bockmuehl explored have not lost any relevance: How do we know what God's will is in
a particular situation? Is Scripture sufficient for ethical decisions or should we listen to God? Does God even speak
today? Is there a distinctive Christian ethic? Bockmuehl's central contribution can be found in his emphasis on the
seminal role the Holy Spirit plays within Christian ethics, not only as the one who realizes the reign of God in the
life of the individual but also as the one guiding the individual in a particular situation. This book is the first indepth study of Bockmuehl, introducing readers to his theology and ethics, including a short biographical overview,
delineating and appraising how he understands the role of the Holy Spirit in Christian ethics. It is not a book without
criticism and its own creative contribution. Annette Glaw concludes her fascinating study with a proposal for a
relational concept of the Holy Spirit as the loving presence of God in Christian ethics.
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